
          
 

San Pasqual High School Student Bulletin 

 
Tuesday April 30, 2024 – Block Day P.1, P.3, P.5 

 
 

SPORT OPPONENT LOCATION GAME TIME RELEASE TIME 

JV & V Softball San Marcos San Marcos 3:30pm 1:30pm  

      

      

      

      

 

Club Meetings 

 

❖ Seniors reminder to turn in your Graduation 

Ceremony contracts to the AP office, and don’t 

forget to check with the library for any fines. 

 

❖ Seniors - Don't forget to turn in your Honor Walk 

statements to the AP Office by the May 1st 

deadline. This is a great opportunity to thank 

that special person in your life and to receive an 

extra graduation ticket! Honor Walk is 

Wednesday, May 22 @ 6:00pm in the MPR! 

 

❖ Seniors, do you still have an incomplete FAFSA 

application?  

Stop by the Career Center to see Mrs. Lorena for 

help! 

 

❖ Journalism meeting today, Wednesday, at lunch 

and after school in room 305 

 

❖ Attention all Golden Eagles Young-at-Heart! 

Aguilas en Movimiento would like to invite you 

to celebrate Children's Day today at lunch near 

the senior lawn.  Every year, Day of the Child is 

celebrated in Mexico and many Latin American 

countries on April 30th. It is a day to show 

children that they are loved, appreciated, and 

important. Today's festivities include games, 

candy, coloring, and music. See you there! 

 

❖ ¡Atención a todas las Aguilas Doradas jóvenes 

de corazón! Águilas en Movimiento quisiera 

invitarlos a celebrar el Día del Niño hoy durante 

la hora de lonche, cerca del salon 313. Cada 

año, el 30 de abril se celebra el Día del Niño en 

México y muchos países de América Latina. Es 

un día para mostrarles a los niños que son 

amados, apreciados e importantes. Las 

festividades de hoy incluyen juegos, dulces, 

colorear y música. ¡Allí nos vemos! 

 

 

 

 

Good Luck to Our Teams Today!  

 

 

❖ Interested in the medical field? 

Pima Medical Institue will be in the Career 

Center on Wednesday, May 1st from 10:30-

11:30. 

Please stop by the Career Center to pick up your 

pass to attend this presentation. 

 

❖ Attention any student taking an AP exam...San 

Pasqual families often request for their students 

to leave campus after morning AP exams or 

arrive late to school for afternoon AP exams. 

This year, requests for off campus passes 

during AP exams need to be submitted ahead of 

time. Please complete the "AP Test Off Campus 

Pass Request" that was emailed to you.  If you 

did not receive the email, please stop by the AP 

office to pick up the form.  Please return this 

form to the Attendance Office by Friday May 3, 

2024. Students who do not have this form on file 

by Friday, May 3, 2024 will be expected to 

attend classes before and after AP exams. 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a beautiful day Eagles. 

Stay Golden! “United we are San Pasqual”   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
 San Pasqual Golden Eagles know our ABC’s, we 

are Academically Engaged 
Behaving Positively 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


